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5 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT - CAREER GRADE STRUCTURE
(AN123-2003)

Reference is made to Article IX of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 11th February, 2002
relative to a new career grade structure for the Planning and Transportation Department.  At that time,
advice was not available from the Institute of Logistics and Transport and the Chartered Institute of
Transport and, therefore, the new career grade structure omitted these institutes.

As a result, a further report was submitted to and approved by the Personnel and Management
Services Committee, at its meeting of 13th January, 2003.

To ensure consistency within the Planning and Transportation Department, approval is now sought to
retrospectively implement this change in the Career Grade Structure with effect from 1st April, 2002.

The cost of implementing the above recommendation will be £4,711, inclusive of employer's costs, in
financial year 2002/03.  This will be contained within the Department's Revenue Budget.


